


Mr. Taguchi’s Photo of the Week above is by Jackson T. from one of our Photography classes.

Ms.Selzer’s class was buzzing last week with two different political figure guest speakers.



Unique learning opportunities have made the end of this first semester both busy and engaging.
Mr. Dickinson and Ms. Kashani’s ESP students had a special field trip last week (left) while Ms.
Riahi’s French students had an authentic opportunity to use their language skills with the arrival
of a Crepe Food Truck this week.

Ms. Coulthard and the Kanata Club helped us celebrate and recognize the Lunar New Year.
There are decorations throughout the school and a special display in our main entrance.



Ms. Brady and Mr. Lawson’s Grade 8 students showcased their scientific process learning with
a special Science Fair on Tuesday.  Parents, Superintendent Kennedy, Trustee Block and
classes from West Bay, Eagle Harbour and Caulfeild filled the west wing and helped create a
very successful presentation of learning.



An example of some of the real life learning experienced through our clubs.  Paramedics
provided an engaging visit this week that was arranged by Mr. Ahmelich.

Mr. Thomson’s tours to our family of schools Grade 7 students continues this week to support a
successful transition to Rockridge this fall.


